
 
 

RECOGNIZING SUPPLY CHAIN’S NEXT-
GENERATION LEADERS 

CSCMP created the Young Professionals Emerging 
Leader Award for the sole purpose of recognizing 
up-and-coming supply chain leaders (age 32 and 
under) for their contributions, not only to your 
organization, but to the industry as a whole. We 
want supply chain’s next generation to understand 
the value of learning from professionals like you 
who’ve been in the industry for a while. That’s why 
these future leaders need your support! We 
encourage you to nominate a deserving candidate!  

 

COMPANY SUPPORT 

When you nominate an up-and-coming leader, you 
and your company will earn the reputation of 
supporting and promoting supply chain’s global 
leaders of the future. And, if the individual that you 
nominate wins the award, your company will gain 
international visibility through a variety of 
conference activities and communications.  

 

The Young Professionals Emerging Leader Award 
Winner(s) receive the following: 

• One complimentary registration to CSCMP’s 2018 
EDGE conference 

• Recognition at CSCMP’s EDGE conference in front 
of an audience of 3,000-plus attendees 

• Spotlight in the award-winning CSCMP’s Supply 
Chain Quarterly magazine 

• Featured in CSCMP’s Member and other e-
bulletins with audiences totaling more than 
9,000 individuals 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

Any active CSCMP member who is age 32 or under at the 
time of the nomination deadline, April 15, 2018.   

 

NOMINATOR RESPONSIBILITIES 

Nominators need to provide a descriptive summary of 
the nominee’s achievements and contributions in 500 
words or less. Nominees will be evaluated based on the 
following criteria.  

• Active involvement in CSCMP 
• Certifications and continuing education 
• Recognition as an up-and-coming leader 
• Contribution to the supply chain management 

profession 
 

The summary should describe specific aspects of the 
nominee’s business and professional experiences, 
providing specific examples. The nomination submission 
must also include one letter of recommendation written 
in support by members of the supply chain management 
discipline. Letters of recommendation written by current 
members of CSCMP’s Board of Directors are not 
admissible.  
 
HOW TO SUBMIT A NOMINATION 

Go to https://cscmpedge.org/ and click on the tab 
“CSCMP Awards & Recognition.” 

Only fully completed nomination forms submitted by the 
nomination deadline, April 15, 2018, will be considered.  

Questions regarding the award may be directed to Krissy 
Scordato at kscordato@cscmp.org or +1 630.645.3464. 
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